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We are off to a great start this fall!  It has been such a joy to meet new students and see 

our returning friends as well.  We are so lucky at Stepper-ettes.  All of our instructors 

have been members of World Championship teams.  They are amazing role models and 

know what it takes to succeed. 
 

During the month of October students will have fun in class learning Halloween routines.  
 

Class Information 

Add tumbling, ballet, cheerleading or hip hop to your current class for just $28 per 

month!  A preschool class has also been added from 6:00-6:30 on Thursday.  Turns and 

leaps classes are a great way to help girls prepare for pom and dance tryouts.  We work 

on flexibility and proper dance technique.  Times offered are Mondays 6:45-7:15, 8:00-

8:30 and Tuesdays 6:45-7:15. 
 

Stepper-ette costume deposits 

New students this fall, pre-competition, competition teams, hip hop and ballet students, 

a costume deposit is due October 19th.  $35 per student, check to Stepper-ettes.  If your 

student is in a Combination class and already has a turquoise costume, this is your year 

off.   
 

Tuition Information 

Tuition is due by the 10th of each month.  After the 10th at $20 late charge will be 

assessed.  Tuition envelopes are sent home the last lesson of each month to be returned 

at the first lesson of the following month.  There is a drop box in the North Lobby.  

Checks should be written to Stepper-ettes. 
 

Stepper-ette News 

 The Stepper-ettes have been chosen to march and perform in the Saint Patrick’s 

Day Parade in Ireland!  65 members will begin preparations right away.  We 

know they will represent our group well!  

 Friday night Lights- We have numerous Stepper-ette team members twirling at 

their high schools across the metro area.  It is a very exciting football season!  Be 

sure to keep your eye out for twirlers at games and events.   

 New Studio update- Our new Stepper-ette home is coming along!  If you would 

like to see the progress, be sure to drive by.  It is located four blocks south of 

Harrison on 118th Street.   

 Our new Stepper-ette website has been launched!  www.stepperettestudios.com 
 

Stepper-ette Store and Snack Shop 
The snack shop and store is now open.  It is located in the South Gym.  New items will be 

added weekly.  Plan to do your Christmas shopping early!  Store hours are from 5:00-

7:00pm on Mon, Tues, & Thurs. 
 

 

!   

Important 

October Dates 

 

October 17th 

Reach for the 

Stars entry 

deadline 
(Pre Comp, 

Competition and 

National Team) 

 

October 19h 

Costume Deposits 

Due 

 

Tuesday 

October 31 

Halloween 

Studio Closed 

 

Studio phone: 

402-592-4545 

 

Website and 

online 

registration: 

www.stepperette 

studios.com 

http://www.stepperette/

